
2024 Citizen Police Academy 

The Burlington Township  

Police Department 

Invites you to enroll today! 

ENROLL TODAY!   

Contact Sgt. Frank Bremer at (609) 239-5865 or E-Mail 

communityresources@burltwppd.com 

Applicants must be at least 18 years old. Residents, 

students, or business owners in Burlington Town-

ship are invited to apply.  Non-residents with an 

affiliation to Burlington Township may also apply.  

Participants must be able to attend all classes. 

Classes will be held every Wednesday beginning 

April 10th, 2024 through May 29th, 2024 

6:00—9:00 PM 

Citizens will be provided with an opportunity to learn about their local 

police department, including its mission and the duties performed by 

its officers.  You will receive an inside look into law enforcement 

through classes on topics such as criminal law, patrol tactics, vehicle 

crash investigation, crime scenes, active shooter scenarios, gun safety, 

and MORE!  Students will learn through a hands-on approach.  The 

goal of the Citizen Academy is to provide citizens with insight into law 

enforcement’s role in the criminal justice system and the daily work of 

our police officers. 

There is NO cost 

for this class.  

Class size is  

limited. 

Applications due 

March 15, 2024 


